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Modern Foreign Languages Overview 
  

Autumn Spring Summer 

Year 4 School life in 
France 

Compare school life in 
France to that in the 

UK. 

Reading and 
Listening 

Read and listen to 
children’s opinions of 

school subjects and why 
they are important. 

Create a “Survival 
Guide” 

for life in a French 
school. How to ask for 

help/clarification/certain 
equipment/directions. 

Why is France 
important in the 

World? 
Look at what French 
trades (wine, cheese, 
fashion, perfume) and 

why people want to visit 
France (holidays, 
cuisine, places of 

interest, Paris etc). 

Letters & Diaries 
Read letters and diary 
accounts of visits to 

France. 

Blog 
Create a blog about 
spending a week in 

France. 

Myths & Legends 
Develop an 

understanding of French 
myths and legends. 

Myths & Legends 
Establish most popular 

myth and legend by 
conducting class 

survey. 

Writing 
Create a simplified 

version of their favourite 
myth/legend by 

sequencing text to create 
a storyboard or comic 

strip. 

Year 5 Numbers 
Extend 

knowledge of 
numbers to 100. 

Currency 
Develop 

understanding of 
French currency 

and how it equates 
to British currency. 

Prices 
Link with toys 
and games & 

food and drink. 

Shopping List 
Create a 

shopping list for a 
party. 

Roman 
Influences 

Develop 
understanding of 

Roman influences 
in France. 

Introduce 
Asterix and 

Obelix 
Read comic 

strips for gist, 
identifying key 

language. 

 

Comics 
Look at other 

French comics 
and characters. 

Profile 
Create a profile 
of their favourite 

character. 

Geography of 
France within 

Europe 
Where is it in 

relation to other 
European 
countries? 

Country 
Relations 
Look at why 

these countries 
are important to 

each other. 

Map Work 
Create a map 

showing capital 
cities and what 

they are famous 
for. 

Plan a tour of 
Europe 
How long 
travelling 

between venues 
& how to get 

there. 

Year 6 Instructions 
Read & listen to 

instructions 

Geography of 
France 

Name of major 
cities, use of 

compass points & 
directions 

Diaries & 
Recounts 

Understand short 
diary entries & 
French stories 
(WW2 focus) 

Art 
Create French 
artwork after 

looking at work of 
French artists at 

time of WW2 
(ICT research) 

Reading & 
Listening 

Read & listen to 
accounts of famous 

French women past and 
present and pick out the 

key points & their 
achievements 

French Values 
Understand values 

which are important to 
France 

Liberty fraternity and 
egality and how this 

impacts on French life – 
laws, schools, lifestyle – 
draw comparisons with 

UK. 

Famous French 
Women 

Create and present 
power point on a 
famous French 

speaking woman 
(research in pairs or 
groups of children) 

Reading & 
Listening 

Read & listen to short 
French poems & songs 

for gist of meaning 

African Links 
Understand links 

France has with other 
countries 

Look at data on French 
speaking African 

countries. 

Menu 
Create a menu 

comprising French and 
African dishes 

(food tasting & research) 

 
 
 

 
 


